
 

 

 

 
 

P O Box SP 63944 – Windsor Business Center Nassau, Bahamas 
Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6  

 

January 22nd, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, 

 
Re: Dredging of the Old Fort Bay Channel 
 
The dredging of the Old Fort Bay Channel will begin on Tuesday 26th January 2021 and will continue for 4 
days – weather permitting. 
 
The channel will be closed between 8am and 12pm daily. If there is an emergency situation and you 
desperately need to move your boat out of the channel between those hours then we can 
accommodate you, but we do ask your cooperation in adhering to these hours, so that we can complete 
the task in a shorter period of time. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions with regards, 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sonya Alvino 
Old Fort Bay Property Owner Association 
 


